
Our reference: COM618769634
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Application address: Land West Of 10 To 26 And Land At 12 Claygate Lane Esher Surrey KT10
0AQ

Name: Mr Mackenzie

Address: 24 Claygate Lane, Esher, Surrey, KT10 0AQ

Comment type: You object to the planning application

Date of comment: 30 May 2024

Comment: I have looked at the revised planning document and apart from the revised location and
swept path analysis. The developers have not commented on the increased traffic expected on
Claygate Lane, particularly during school opening and closing times and the gridlock it will cause. 

The ecology consultants document which lays bare the expected biodiversity loss of 58% also
appears to be conveniently unanswered. Even, if we take last years regulations, there should be no
biodiversity loss, as a result of the development. This is an urban area and any green patches of
land should be retained for the mental and physical well being of the local population. If they were
to increase biodiversity elsewhere, it would not be of benefit to any of the locals affected by this
development that no one wants. 

I totally reject this application.


